
  

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Thanet Wanderers - Girls Rugby Club 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
You may already be aware of Thanet Wanderers Rugby Club, which is located in Broadstairs 
and is the only rugby club in Thanet. What you might not know is that the club is also home to 
a thriving Girls and Ladies section who have just celebrated the end of a fantastic 2021-2022 
season! 
 
We are delighted that the Thanet Wanderers Girls Club has recently been awarded funding 
from the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Activity Fund to encourage and support more girls aged 11-
18 to play rugby, and we want to invite your daughter to come along and give it a try!  
 
All girls in School Years 7-13 (ages 11-18) are welcome, whether they have any experience 
playing rugby or none at all. We have lots of excellent players who had never even watched a 
game of rugby before coming along to a training session.  
 
One of the fantastic things about rugby is that this sport truly values diversity. We would like to 
encourage all girls regardless of sporting ability to come to the Girls Club and would also 
particularly encourage girls who may not consider themselves to be stereotypically ‘sporty’ or 
might not have found a sport that works for them, to come along to a Tuesday session and see 
how they feel.  
 
The Girls Club starts on Tuesday 14th June at Thanet Wanderers Rugby Club (address 
below), with training 18:00-19:00 (arrive 17:30-18:00), followed by some food in the Clubhouse 
until 19:30. Tuesday training will run through the summer holidays, and is FREE. To register 
your interest, please use the QR link on the attached leaflet, visit the Girls page of the Thanet 
Wanderers website or contact us using the details below. 
 
We are working to remove barriers that prevent girls from playing rugby, so please do also get 
in touch if your daughter would like to take part but would need help with transport to and from 
the club. 
 
Email: girlsrugby@thanetwanderers.co.uk 
Website: www.thanetwanderers.co.uk/girls  
Address: Callis Ct Rd, Broadstairs CT10 3AE 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
 
The Thanet Wanderers Girls and Ladies Team 
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